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Senator Owen H. Johnson joined with local officials to applaud Roberts Plywood Co.
for their enthusiasm about “Going Green.”   On October 2, 2010 the company
unveiled a new Solar Panel System which will create clean and natural energy for
the company’s operation without polluting the environment.  Roberts Plywood,
located at 45 North Industry Court in Deer Park, is a family owned business
operating for 33 years and dedicated to the preservation of the environment.

Photo left to right:  Norman Roberts, President of Roberts Plywood Co.; Scott
Woodrick, President of Solar & Wind Concepts; and Senator Owen H. Johnson.


